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Minutes of a City of Bangor Council Covid-19 Support Grant Committee meeting. 
held online via Zoom on 17th April 2020, at 11 am. 
 
 
7/20. Present: Cllr L. Day (Chair), Cllr G. Roberts, Cllr O. Hurcum. 
 Officer: M. Hanks (Town Clerk) 
 
8/20 Apologies: Cllr J. Williams, Cllr L. Tugwell, Cllr I. James 
 
9/20.    Code of Conduct/Declaration of Interest. 
 None 
 
10/20. Grant Applications 
 

i. Coed Mawr Food Bank 
A grant application from the Coed Mawr Community Centre Food Bank was considered. 
This long-standing food bank is experiencing increased demand and has also expanding 
its operation to assist more residents. This application was supported by the Ward 
Councillor. 
RESOLVED: to award £1,000 to the Coed Mawr Food Bank 
 

ii. Cathedral Food Bank 
A second grant application from the Bangor Cathedral Food Bank was considered. It was 
reported that this food bank was spending £500 per week prior to the onset of Covid-19 
and since that time, demand had increased significantly. Copy of receipts had been 
received from the initial grants. 
RESOLVED: to award £1,000 to the Cathedral Food Bank 

 
11/20. Any Other Business 
 

i. The Committee were advised that the City Council had send a condolences card to former 
MP Betty Williams following the recent passing of her husband. 

ii. It was reported that the plan by Betsi Cadwaladr Health Board to use of Nantporth Stadium 
as a testing center was progressing with the most recent correspondence being received 
and responded to that morning. 
 

12/20. Date and Time of the Next Meeting: to be notified. 
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